
Summer 2023

Dear ASM Families,

Hello! Welcome to Room 228! Mrs. Sloat and I are both looking forward to

meeting our parents and students in the fall!

My name is Ms. Maggiacomo (Ma-jock-a-mo), and I will be one of your child’s

teachers for the upcoming 2023-2024 school year. I am an education graduate of

SUNY Cortland. I completed my Master’s degree in Special Education and Literacy

at Mount Saint Mary College. I am a mom to a very loving little boy named Cole. We

enjoy being outside, and exploring new places! Some of my favorite things to do

are: spending time with my son and family, reading, being on the beach, and baking!

Hi! I’m Mrs. Sloat, and I will be the other teacher in your child’s class. I’m

an education graduate from SUNY Oneonta. My Master’s degree is in Special

Education from SUNY New Paltz. I have two amazing little boys, Trenton and Troy.

Trenton is 8 years old and Troy is 5. I love reading and spending time outdoors with

my family!

Third Grade is filled with so much learning! Students will learn how to

multiply and divide! In Science we have fun with hands-on experiments! Our days

are filled with reading great books, and writing fun fairy tales! We are a classroom

that focuses on being kind, respectful, and open minded. Have a wonderful

summer, and we will see you in September!

Sincerely,

Ms. Maggiacomo & Mrs. Sloat


